
 

 

8th September 2017 

Dear Candidate,  

Thank you for the interest you have shown in the post of Deputy Headteacher at St 
Laurence’s Primary School.  This is a wonderful opportunity to become part of a 
caring, welcoming Christian school, where the children are at the heart of everything 
we do.   
 
St Laurence’s is situated in the market town of Chorley, in a unique setting adjacent 
to Astley Park, in the Diocese of Blackburn.  There are currently 210 pupils on role 
between the ages of 4–11. In our school every child and member of staff matters to 
us and we aim to ensure both our staff and pupils are able to fulfil their potential.  The 
school is very well supported by parents and governors, and is an important and 
integral part of the local community. 
 
St Laurence’s has a strong Christian ethos and we are seeking to appoint a Deputy 
Headteacher who will continue to uphold and develop the Christian foundation of our 
school.  We have well established links with St. Laurence’s Church and were judged 
as outstanding in all areas in our recent SIAMs inspection.   
 
This is an exciting opportunity for an outstanding, passionate and dynamic teacher 
who understands how children learn and can take these skills and knowledge into a 
leadership role.  Our Deputy Headteacher will be committed to their own continuing 
professional development and be able to contribute effectively, as we strive towards 
becoming an outstanding school.  We will offer you the opportunity to work with a 
supportive and committed senior leadership team to improve outcomes for all our 
pupils.    
 
We are very pleased that you are considering applying to be a leader at St 
Laurence’s, as we are very proud of our children and their achievements.  We 
warmly encourage you to visit the school and see the children and staff at work. 
Please contact the school office on 01257 262940 to arrange an appointment. 
 We look forward to seeing you soon 
 
If you would like any further information please take a look at our school website. 
Yours sincerely  
 
            Mrs Emma Marquis                                           Mrs Karen Pemberton                               

Headteacher: Mrs E. Marquis B.A. (Hons) PGCE  NPQH 



 
               Headteacher                                                     Chair of Governors 
 
 


